
 

 

 

 

 

September 23, 2022 

 

MEMO TO: Dr. Tonja Williams, Superintendent, BPS 

  Members, Buffalo Board of Education  

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  No Confidence Resolution  

 

As per my presentation to you at the September 21, 2022 Board of Education meeting, enclosed (Click 

Here) is a copy of the resolution to which I referred and which was passed unanimously by our 

Executive Committee and Council of Delegates.  

Once again, we state that we are willing to resume negotiations before Fact-Finding on October 7, 2022. 

We are willing to include the Fact-Finder who has indicated that he is willing to also act as a mediator.  

We are awaiting possible dates. Once received, each negotiating team can submit proposals that have 

been discussed previously and on which there may be agreement. Obviously, other important counter 

proposals can be submitted.  

We look forward to reaching a contract that we all agree reflects the dedication and commitment of 

Buffalo teachers to their students.  

 

Encl. 

http://www.btfny.org/email/2022/no_confidence_res_92222.pdf
http://www.btfny.org/email/2022/no_confidence_res_92222.pdf

